
 

 

 
 

 

 

   The Summer Term for 
Year 4 is very exciting.  

 
In Literacy, we will be 

exploring poetry. 
 

 The purpose of our 
writing will be to  

Entertain. 
 

In Numeracy, we will 
continue 

learning our timetables 
ready for the MTC. 

 
Keep practicing at 

home! 
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Homework   
  

Trips 
 

Whitemoor Lakes 

is on 24th – 26th 

April.  

 

 

   

 

In Theme, our topic is 
Kings and Queens 
 which includes 

learning about the 
Tudors. 

We will have a King 
and Queen Day on  

 
Wednesday 15th May 

 
Every child will 

continue to learn to 
play an instrument 

and we will be inviting 
you in for a concert!  
4C and 4DH will hold 

a concert on 
 

Monday 15th April 
At 2:30pm.  

 
 

Year 4 Summer Newsletter 

o Homework will still be handed out on a 

Friday and due in on a Wednesday. 

 

o Please ensure you are hearing your child 

read daily and commenting in their 

reading record.  

 

  
Our authors this 

term are: 

 

David Walliams 

and  

David Baddiel. 

 

 


